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 Nancy Mayo OBJ2015/4891/P 27/09/2015  17:20:47 Redington Frognal Association is extremely disappointed not only by the derisory amount of soft 

landscape, but also by the proposed planting plan.  We propose that the planting scheme for this 

important plot, which had previously provided bat foraging habitat for pipistrelle and soprano bats, be 

agreed with Camden’s Nature Conservation Officer.

We suggest that the following native species should be included in any hedgerow mix:  native British 

yew, hawthorn, wild privet and hazel.  A pond would also be beneficial in helping to encourage the 

return of the (now displaced) bats, in line with the emerging Neighbourhood Plan for the Redington 

Frognal area.

Similarly, new trees to be planted should include insect-friendly species, such as oak, silver birch and 

alder.

We request that this unsatisfactory soft landscaping plan proposed be rejected.
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